[image: ]
Press Release

30 January 2018 


The Electrical Industries Charity shows support for the ‘silent generation’

The Electrical Industries Charity is urging the industry to show their support for over 50,000 retired colleagues who are struggling with loneliness, isolation, poverty and mental health problems.
 
Many people see retirement as a happy phase of life when you stop working and start living, but for some individuals in the electrical sector, retirement is a never-ending struggle.

A recent report published by the BBC showed that in the UK, there are nearly 1 million people aged 75 years or older who are living in poverty and are in need of help, this accounts for over 300,000 more elderly people in the UK than five years ago.

Age UK has released a report which stated that poverty, loneliness and isolation are the top three major factors affecting the mental health and wellbeing of older people. The report also revealed that currently, 49% of people aged 65 years or older say that their only form of company is television or their pets and over 1 million individuals said that they always or often feel lonely.

Recent findings also showed that in the UK, 7.7 million people aged 55 years old or over have suffered from depression and 7.3 million tackled anxiety. Yet 85% of older people with depression receive no help at all from the NHS due to the fear that any form of mental health problems will end up on their medical notes and they will end up losing their independence. 

To address these issues and to end the ongoing struggles of elderly people in the electrical sector while allowing them to have the retirement they deserve, the Electrical Industries Charity launched the Pensioner Support Programme. 

The Programme offers elderly people who have worked in the electrical or energy-related sectors access to free support services that include telephone counselling, financial and debt assistance, household repairs and essential items. It also offers support for carers, mobility and disability support, and complex case management while giving them a way to connect with fellow retired colleagues.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Charity aims to reduce the loneliness and isolation of our retired colleagues through early intervention and the provision of a support network. You can be part of improving the lives of people in the electrical sector while allowing them to have a fulfilling retirement by signing up to the Pensioner Support Programme today. 

For further information, or to sign up to the Programme, please contact Vicky Gray: vicky.gray@electricalcharity.org

www.electricalcharity.org

Note to editors
The Electrical Industries Charity is the national charity for the electrical, electronics and energy industries.  It aims to look after people from these industries whenever they or their families need help with life’s challenges.

The charitable services are available to anyone who currently works or has worked in the very diverse and often converging industries, such as:
· Electrical contracting and facilities management
· Electrical and electronic manufacturing, wholesale, distribution and retail
· Electrical and mechanical engineering
· Lighting industry
· Generation, distribution and supply of electrical power, including nuclear and renewable energy

For further information about the Electrical Industries Charity please contact Keystone Communications:
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